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Comments: Hello, I'm writing to comment on the proposed roller coaster through our beloved mountain and

forest. For over 500 years the people of this continent have continued to explain to european settlers why it is

inappropriate and inhumane to continue to abuse the land, but to this day it is clear that they have not learned.

This proposal has nothing to do with the people, medicine, land or animals that protect this particular area.

Instead it is a proposal that would only provide "entertainment" for other wealthy

european settlers and wealth to the private entity. Our land should not be used and abused further with this

pathetic idea of a plan. Do not bring more trash to this land in the name of tourism, progress or advancements, it

is not welcome here. 


